
MEMORANDUM 

Date: August 2, 2021 

To: The Board of Education’s School Improvement Bond Committee 

From: Bond Accountability Committee (BAC) 

Subject: 33th BAC Report to the Board 

 

Background 

In November 2012, voters approved a $482M capital improvement bond for Portland 
Public Schools. The PPS Board appointed a Citizen B







Middle school.  The four BAC members that were able to participate were very 

impressed with the design and finished product.   We thank the Board for this 

opportunity to serve and play a small part in your bond programs. 

 


